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I am just a regular citizen of Lincoln County, Oregon, and hold no professional 

degrees, but even I can see that any primate center using animals for research 

should be held accountable for its actions.  I fully support the passage of HB 2904 in 

this regard.  Personally, I feel that the Oregon National Primate Center should be 

closed permanently.  Cruelty to animals is a crime in our state, and from what I have 

read regarding past allocations against the Primate Center, the people running this 

place should be charged criminally.   

 

Thank you for reading my testimony, and hopefully HB 2904 will be passed.   


